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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila
BAAOXC P'L'P"IAS

INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY

: General Public and All Regulated Entities Concerned

: Suspension of Work in the Cebu District Office

Please be advised that work in the Cebu District Office will be suspended on
09 September 2024 as it is a special non-working public holiday in the City
of Cebu in honor of the late President Sergio Osmefra, Sr. Normal operations
will resume on 10 September 2024.

For any queries or concerns, you may send them through
iccebu@insurance.gov.ph

MA N JOHN SAY
lnsuran mmissioner

Management S port Services Group
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Advisory No MSS-2024- o5c

Classification: Management Support
Services Advisory

Date: 04 September 2024
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For your information.


